From: Hill, Catherine _

Sent: 24 March 2017 14:32
To: Planning
Subject: Attn Tessa Craig 2017/0469/P Lambs Conduit Street

Dear Ms Craig,

I've tried a few times to call so email instead. Re the above application | can see deadline for comments was
yesterday. I’'m wondering if it is possible to extend that for a few neighbours until end of Monday ?

There has been some confusion with the notices — notices in the window of the property do not look like standard
Camden planning notices — | assumed they were bailiffs letters or similar and the notices posted on neighbouring
street furniture were confusing as one of them related to an entirely different property (La Gormanderie across the
road and down some way) who | think also applied for pp around the same time. As a consequence a few
neighbours may wish to comment but may not have seen. One neighbour has just asked me to copy the docs for
her.

I haven’t looked at the application yet and may in the event have no objection but it does seem a very tiny
surrounded space with residential windows extremely near a new air con unit. | also wanted to check the use to the
‘orangery’ — planning has in the past done a great job protecting the quality of life of the numerous surrounding flats
—the back air space of 48 had/has very tightly controlled permitted hours of usage so that our evenings and
weekends remain peaceful. | was slightly worried if this was an eating/drinking area and wondered why the unit
would work until midnight, etc. . .

So - | may have comments so too may at least one neighbour.

Thanks and sorry to have been a bit confused about this application and what it related to. . . would appreciate a
little leeway on deadline if that is possible.

C Hill 15 Rugby Street



